

Bratton Primary School

Engagement - Resilience - Integrity

Headteacher: Mrs Emma Williams

E: admin@bratton.wilts.sch.uk

W: www.bratton.wilts.sch.uk

Thursday 21st July 2022

Dear Families of Bratton School,

It was so lovely to meet some of you yesterday on our transition day. The children enjoyed spending time with their new teaching teams and the staff certainly enjoyed getting to know their new classes too. There were some wonderful activities going on in all the classrooms and I hope your children came home excited for the year ahead.

We have 2 TD days at the start of term on Thursday 1st and Friday 2nd September and will welcome the children back to school for their first day on Monday 5th September.

One of our aims in this first year will focus on bringing the community together. To start this off we will be hosting an informal welcome back to school event and would like to extend an invitation for tea and cake after school on Friday 9th September. All parents, children, staff and governors are invited and the focus will be to get to know each other and to welcome everyone as one team into the new school year.

To support this event (and to ensure there is enough cake for everyone!) we would love any donations of home baked or shop bought cake. The staff and governors will be baking too! Please could all donations be brought into the school office on the Friday morning. We are hoping that the September weather will be warm and dry so as we are able to enjoy the school grounds so please bring along a picnic blanket to sit on.

The second week of term (12th - 16th September) will be parent welcome meetings. This is a chance for parents to visit classrooms and for teaching teams to formally introduce themselves and talk about the year ahead.

Dates are as follows:

Monday 12th September – Meerkats (Year 5/6) 3:30 – 4:00pm

Tuesday 13th September – Antelopes (Year 4/5) 3:30 – 4:00pm

Wednesday 14th September – Leopards (Year 3/4) 3:30 – 4:00pm

Thursday 15th September – Gazelle Class (Year 1) 3:30 – 4:00pm



Friday 16th September – Giraffe Class (Year 2) 3:30 – 4:00pm

Further dates for the year ahead will be sent out in September once the diary has been finalised.

Finally, I would like to wish you all lovely Summer break with family and friends. I am very much looking forward to joining you in the new school year and to welcoming the children back into school on Monday 5th September.

Very best wishes

Emma Williams



